
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

19th July 2016 

 
Newsletter No 14    

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Once again another year is nearly over and we are preparing to say farewell to our Year 6 children.  Their 
performance of ‘Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits’ was absolutely fantastic, with superb acting and singing 
plus terrible jokes!! 
 
 
End of Year Service – May I once again invite you to accompany your children to the End of Year 
service this evening 7-8 p.m. in Church.  This is such an important occasion – bringing school and 
families together to mark the end of the year.  Please make every effort to ensure your child attends as 
there are contributions from all the Infants and Juniors.  It will be pleasantly cool in Church! 
 
 
Outstanding Debts – Please note, all outstanding debts – including dinner and music payments must be 
paid by Thursday afternoon. 
 
 
Medication in school - Please note that all medication which is kept in school is being returned on Friday 
22nd July.  When school starts again on Friday 2nd September any medication that needs to be kept and/or 
administered in school should be returned with an up to date completed Medication Condition form.  It 
would be helpful if the medication has a use by date later than July 2017. 
 
 
Events this week: 
Thursday 21st   Leavers’ Award Ceremony – Y6 parents invited – 9.30 a.m. in school 
 
   ‘Jungle Book’ cinema after school – 3.30 – 6.00 p.m. 
 
 
School closes on Friday 22nd July at 3.30 p.m. 
 
School re-opens on Friday 2nd September (Y1-Y6).  Drop in sessions for new Reception children. 
 
 
On behalf of the Governors and staff, may I take this opportunity to thank you for your support and efforts 
this year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
B. Haigh 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


